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Results of the 27th National Drug Take Back Initiative 
 

On October 26, 2024, the Town of Vienna Police Department partnered with the United States 

Drug Enforcement Administration (DEA) for the 27th National Prescription Drug Take Back 

Initiative. This event successfully resulted in the collection and proper disposal of 170 pounds of 

expired or unnecessary medications from residents. 

In October, the statewide initiative gathered approximately 15,610 pounds of medication, 

highlighting the community's commitment to responsible medication disposal. 

The Vienna Police Department remains dedicated to collaborating with the DEA in future Drug 

Take Back events, reinforcing its efforts to promote safe and effective medication disposal 

practices. 

 
Sgt. Andrew Slebonick with 170 pounds of unused or expired medications 

 
For further information please contact: 

M.P.O. Juan Vazquez - Town of Vienna Police Department 

juan.vazquez@viennava.gov or 703-255-7845  


